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“A new Maids’ Dormitory is now in process of construction. It is in the rear of College Hall beyond the 
kitchen and express entrances. It is to be a model building, equipped with all the conveniences, and 
connected with College Hall by means of an underground passageway. It will accommodate about fifty, 
and will make it unnecessary for any of the College Halls maids to live at the Barn.” – The Wellesley 
News: October 17, 1912 
 
“In addition to these points of academic interest there are others that concern the general welfare of the 
College. Among them are the changes which affect the housing question….The establishment of the maids 
in the large new dormitory just finished for them has left much more space in College Hall for conference 
rooms.” – The Wellesley News: October 9, 1913 
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